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Tēnā koe  
 
Official information request for information about the Split Gas approach, and policy papers around the 
treatment of methane and other greenhouse gases. 
 
I refer to your official information request of 12 August 2022 for information about the Split Gas approach, 
and policy papers around the treatment of methane and other greenhouse gases. 
 
We have transferred your request to the Ministry for the Environment (MfE). The information to which 
your request relates is believed to be more closely connected with the functions of MfE. In these 
circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the OIA to transfer your request. 
 
You will hear further from MfE concerning your request. They can be contacted at: info@mfe.govt.nz. 
 
Nga mihi 
 

 
 
Astrid Nunns 
General Manager, Strategy, Engagement & Corporate Services 

 




